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Check Your Child’s Bag!! 
Forms sent home this week: 

Mother’s Day invitation – due Friday 2nd May 

 

Welcome Back: 
We hope you all had a restful break and are 

ready for a busy Term 2. This term is 11 weeks, 

so we will need to put all our energy into 

getting our students motivated and ready to 

learn as the term ticks on.  

 

Egg Guess: 
Congratulations to the winners of our Egg 

Guess: 

P/1 – Ivy Wray,  

2/3 – Ella Khurana 

4/5 – Hudson Douglas  

5/6 – Sophie-Lee Gamble 

 

Late Arrivals: 
If your child arrives at school after 10 past 9 

you must sign them in at the office. Students 

not signed in are often left as absent on the 

roll as it is easily missed by the teacher and 

admin.  

 

ANZAC Day: 
This year, our School Captains, Marley and 

Hayden, will be representing our school at the 

Bacchus Marsh Dawn Service on Friday. They 

will lay a wreath on behalf of our school.  

On Thursday 24th April, Wolfgang Wessner will 

be conducting a ceremony at school for the 

students.  

 

Mother’s Day Morning Tea: 
The P.A. are putting on a morning tea for all 

our mums and nannas, on Friday 9th May from 

9:00-11:00am. 

An invitation will be sent home shortly. Please 

RSVP by Friday 2nd May.  

 

 

 

Pie Warmers: 
The pie warmer will operate during Term 2 

and 3. Students can bring food wrapped in 

foil or in the foil containers with their name 

or initials clearly written in permanent 

marker. 

Food must be defrosted and, if required, 

cooked prior to sending. Do not send 

frozen nuggets, fish fingers etc. Cook them 

first. It is a pie WARMER, not an oven.  

 

Beanies: 
Students may wear their school beanies 

during Term 2 and 3 when the UV is below 

3. This will be checked daily in class. If they 

don’t wear their beanie, they will still be 

required to wear their sunhat. Beanies are 

available for purchase at $14:00 each.  

Non school beanies are not permitted.  

 

Premiers’ Reading Challenge: 
This year’s PRC has started. All students are 

registered. Parents may enter books at 

home. The older students will also 

complete their records at school. The PRC 

ends on the 5th September.  

 

Carpark Gate Clearance: 
Please keep at least a car width away 

from each side of the front gate at home 

time. We need this area to stay clear so 

that the staff, parents and students have 

a clear view of the road. We are also very 

conscious of the dangers of cars moving 

in this area as students are exiting the 

school yard. I have contacted the 

Council and requested ‘Keep Clear’ 

signage and line marking and had a 

phone call over the holidays, so hopefully 

we will see some action soon.  

If you have somebody picking up your 

children who is not aware of the above 

information, please ask them to stay clear 

of the gate.  
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Photo Orders: 
If you have misplaced your registration code, please contact the Arthur Reed Photos customer 

service team directly on 5243 4390 (option 1) or customerservice@arphotos.com.au 

 
 

  

 

                    

            Tuesday 22nd of April:  Start of Term 2 

            Friday 25th of April:    Anzac Day – Public Holiday 

                        Thursday 1st May:    School Council – 3:30pm (onsite) 

                        Friday 9th of May:    Mother’s Day Morning Tea - 9:00-11:00am 

                        Wednesday 28th May:  Young Leaders (Grade 6), Bacchus Marsh 

                        Monday 9th June:    King’s Birthday Holiday 

                        Tues/Wed 10th/11th May:  Sovereign Hill (grade 5) 

                        Monday 16th June:   Curriculum Day 

                        Thursday 26th June:   School Council – 3:30pm (onsite) 

                        Friday 4th July:    Term 2 ends – 2:30pm 
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      Elsa, Henry, Tahlia, Sophie, Hudson 



 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

Happy Birthday   

Ella 
 



 

 


